
As a Director of Contracts for healthcare clinicians, I see hundreds of contracts daily seeking help from 
all nursing specialties and CNA’s. Approving HB2665 will only create more difficulties for the hospitals 
and long-term care facilities by forcing these staff to seek opportunities in other states or leaving the 
healthcare field all together. Please OPPOSE this bill and keep Oregon employees in Oregon and in the 
healthcare industry. This bill is absolutely insulting to women, being a female dominated industry. 
 

 


